
 

 

 
 
Revision of the Notice Relating to Personal Data Protection Act of 
HSBC Amanah Malaysia Berhad (“HSBC Amanah”) 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
We would like to inform that our Notice Relating to Personal Data Protection Act has been updated 
and revised. The effective date of the revised notice (April 2018 edition) is as follows: 
 

 16 April 2018 for all new customers of HSBC Amanah 

 7 May 2018 for all existing customers of HSBC Amanah as at 16 April 2018 
  
The amendments made are: 

1. Inclusion of “employer” and “insolvency department” as parties that HSBC may make 
verification with; 

2. Inclusion of a disclaimer that the data sharing is subject to any laws, regulations etc 
applicable to HSBC (which would include the provisions in the Financial Services Act); 

3. Inclusion of “interns” as a party we may share data with;  
4. Amendments of contact details with regard to direct marketing; and  
5. Inclusion of further clarification in para 17 on processing of non-customers’ personal 

data. 
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